
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, David Cohen. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 8:16 AM 
'David Cohen' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03323-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: David Cohen <david.paul.cohen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 5:49 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners, 

First let me thank you for the work you are doing. I know this can be quite a wearisome job. But, as you know, 
you hold the power to change the lives of many citizens. A great responsibility, indeed. 

I am a full-time resident of Don Pedro Island and was one of the many people who took both the opportunity to 
write to you and to speak on this matter. 

Having just had my routine septic pump out last month, I am still convinced that the proposal by EU is not the 
correct path forward for many reasons, all of which you have already heard. 

I am asking that you follow the staff recommendation and deny the application made by EU. 
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Thank You,  
 
David Cohen 
8 Pointe Way 
Don Pedro Island 
Mobile: 201-600-1450 
 
 




